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Col. 
John McCrae's famous poem, "In 
Flanders Fields:· 

 
The VFW conducted its first Poppy 
distribuƟon before 

. 

 

Did You Know . . . 

Buddy Poppy/National Home Program-2023-24 

tenure, families are given the assis-
tance they need. The 

The NaƟonal Home's community is open to families of 
effects of war can last for generaƟons-descendants of mem-

bers of the VFW and the VFW Auxiliary. The family 
 

 

Even military families not living on the NaƟonal Home campus can receive invaluable 
assistance through the NaƟonal Home Helpline, which is staffed by caring professionals 
who help callers with urgent needs 

 

Email help@vfwnaƟonalhome.org, or 
 

  (Cont Page 2, Column 2) 

The Wisconsin House at Na onal Home 
“Bee the Change” 

Faith A. Elford, PDP  
2023-24 Chairperson 
608-322-5144 
faelford@outlook.com 



How Can You Help National Home? 

July Council of Administration  July 9, 2023 

♦ 
 

♦ 
 

♦ 
 

♦ 
 

♦  

Remind volunteers they are NOT SELLING "Buddy"® 

♦ 

 

 

Distribution Tips for the  

Buddy Poppy/National Home Program-2023-24 –continued 

•  
•  

• Emergency repairs and renovaƟons. DonaƟons can 
 

To donate online in MALTA: 

•  

• 
 

• 
 

• Select the "Pay Now" buƩon. 

• 
 

To donate by mail, send a check earmarked Health & 
Happiness to: 

 
Kansas City, MO 64111 

 

 

 

How to Use  

  

How to Order  

 

1-833-VFW-
VETS. 

The cost of Poppies has gone up. Please read the new Poppy 
Order Form before voƟng on how many you will be buying! 


